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& %, UNITED STATES
&' . “a NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
s ‘ E WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555
i June 22, 1988
CHAIRMAN

The Hoiiorable Philip R. Sharp, Chairman
Subcommittee on Energy and Power
Committee on Enerqy and Commerce

United States House of Representatives
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Mr., Chairman:

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission is requesting approval to reprogram funds
in FY 1988 as shown in the enclosed table and associated explanation. The
enclosure also serves as the NRC's FY 1988 Base Table report through April 30,

1988. Your early consideration of the proposed reprogramming actions is

appreciated.

Sincerely,

Lando K. Zech{Ar. (j\
Fnclosure:
As stated

cc: Rep. Carlos J. Moorhead
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